
>
> Dear Enfield Council

> I am writing to object to the proposal of redevelopment of supermarket and car park to mixed use homes and
no residential floor space SA 32 page 351 of Enfield local plan.
>
> The loss of a major supermarket in the area will force people to drive further and increase car usage in local
road. There will also be a wider impacts on the environment, traffic and local infrastructure.
> This development will lead to the destruction of the green space which is especially useful for residents who 
live in the surroundings flats and do not have a garden.
> The increase in vehicles on the road from potential residents of this development will increase traffic, which 
is already congested, and produce higher levels of carbon monoxide.
> Without extra supporting community infrastructure planned, which doctors’ surgeries schools and transport 
would these residents be accessing?
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